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Wednesday 5th March 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
As we start the Lenten season, I am pleased to inform you that our school will be participating in 
the Big Lent Walk, an initiative aimed at raising funds for the Catholic Agency for Overseas 
Development (CAFOD). This is a wonderful opportunity for our pupils to engage in physical 
activity while supporting a worthy cause. 
 
The aim of this project is to collectively cover a distance of 200 kilometres over the course of the 
40 days of Lent. With participation from all pupils, each year group will be allocated a specific 
distance to work towards. Classes may choose any form of movement that suits them—be it 
walking, running, or even skipping—making this a flexible and inclusive initiative. 
 
To facilitate the fundraising effort, we have created a JustGiving page, which 
can be accessed at the following link: JustGiving Page. This link has been 
shared on our social media platforms or via the QR code here. Please note that 
there will be no paperwork or sponsor forms distributed to pupils all 
donations via Just Giving. Will keep you updated on our progress towards the 
target over the coming weeks of Lent. 
 
We encourage you to support your child’s participation in this event. Engaging in physical 
activity while raising money for charitable causes nurtures important values in our pupils, 
including empathy, cooperation, and responsibility. 
 
Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact 
the school office. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs E Crabb 

Deputy Headteacher 
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